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July 17, 2018

Fred Eisenberger
Mayor
City of Hamilton
mavor@hamilton.ca

Dear Mayor Eisenberger:

As a former mayor, I understand the significance of the provincial-municipal relationship and the
important role municipal governments fulfil for their residents.

In my new role as Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing, I look forward to working with you as
Ontario s new government delivers policies and programs that will improve the lives of people across
our province.

I know I can count on you to comment on matters of concern and provide advice on how to move
forward on many important files. Your feedback and unique perspective is vital to ensuring that we
are collectively serving the needs of all Ontarians, both urban and rural.

I look forward to meeting you in just a few weeks at AMO or in the months to come.

Sincerely,

Steve Clark
Minister

c: Laurie LeBlanc
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